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Letter of Eomr}iéndation

presented to

Mr. Thomas Fraser

in recognition of his exemplary service to the community during the COVID-19 pandemic,
and particularly, the organization of the Fraser Clan Residential Block Party last August 16t
in his neighbourhood on Enfield Avenue in Vanier. A diversity of neighbours were treated
to a musical performance by the Sons of Scotland Pipe Band and a performing arts
presentation by the Katherine Robinson School of Highland Dance, in addition to ice cream
from Mr. Sundae’s ice cream truck, and horse-drawn wagon rides by Cundell Stables.

Thomas Fraser also merits accolades for his philanthropic support to the Sons of Scotland
Pipe Band, benefitting musical education and resources.

On behalf of Members of Ottawa City Council, I salute Thomas Fraser for his valuable
contribution to enhancing the quality of living of our community.

Dated January 18t 2022

Jim Watson
Mayor
City of Ottawa



